
 

 

YES!  I will attend. 
I am including a check for the purchase of ______ (no. of tickets) for the Building the Love                          
Baby Gator benefit on Thursday, February 13, 2014, 5:30—8 p.m., at the UF President’s House. 
 
Names of persons attending the benefit (optional): 
 
_____________________________________        ______________________________________ 

_____________________________________        ______________________________________ 

 
Please mail ticket(s) to the following address: 
 

_____________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 

                                                                _____________________________________   

My child(ren) will participate in the Building the Love Kids event at Baby Gator Lake Alice.  Child care for 

children from infancy to age 10 years will be provide from 5:30—8:30 p.m. the night of the event. Cost is 

$25 for the first child and $10 for each additional child. Dinner will be provided. **Payment for babysitting 

cost to be paid the evening of the event.** Additional information is available on the Baby Gator website.

Child’s name: __________________________________________________________            Age: ______________        

Additional children’s names: ________________/_____________________________            Ages: ______/_______       

              
I will not be able to attend the benefit but am making a $________ (dollar amount) donation to the Baby 
Gator Child Development and Research Centers. 

 
Number of tickets x $50 $______________ 

Donation to the Baby Gator Child Development and Research Centers $______________ 

Total Amount $______________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to The University of Florida Foundation and mail to: 

 

Baby Gator Child Development and Research Centers 

Building the Love Playground Project 

P.O. Box 115000 

Gainesville, FL 32610 

 

Questions? Please visit the website at www.babygator.ufl.edu/playground.htm, or phone Pam Pallas 

at (352) 273-2264. 

http://www.babygator.ufl.edu/playground.htm

